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Meeting Minutes for November 2, 2017

Members Present:	Jesse Gonzalez, Dean Hopkins, Scott James, Elliott Jones, Jim Kennedy, Lee Krichmar, Cherylee Kushida, Alfonso Oropeza, Sergio Rodriguez, John Steffens 
Members Absent:	Andy Ramirez - SAC Student, SCC Student, Archana Bhandari, Tammy Cottrell, Daniel Oase, George Sweeney, Mike Taylor, Pat Weekes
Guest: 	

Discussion

· Call to Order
· Meeting called to order at 2:35 p.m.
· HP Roadmap Presentation
· Lance Underhill presented the HP Roadmap for desktops, monitors, notebooks & printers (Pagewide technology), products that are transitioning, new products with regards to mobility, all-in-one desktops & virtual reality (VR) in the desktop line-up. In-country premium support.
· Latest introduction of Elite 1000’s which are now functional in CPU’s, including micro edge Elite display; new aspects and features of Small Form Factors such VGA & HDMI.
· VR being advantageous in higher education - health care category such as the Nursing Program.
· Monitors E242 has transitioned to E243i as well as E232 to E233. HP also offers third party displays such as Planar, Samsung & View Sonic.
· HP 840 G5 docking station will change. He brought in EliteBook 1012 G2, which is comparable to MS Surface, for the group to evaluate. 
· Elite 1040 will not have RJ45 port & VGA, and weighs a lot lighter. 
· The availability of Image Assistant, a tool that verifies image during imaging process based on benchmarks and corrects issues (wrong driver, settings etc.) under a minute.
· He also introduced HP SureStart Gen3, first in BIOS security and HP Sure View, a factory integrated privacy screen.
· Lee announced that we plan to test G4 prototypes towards the end of April thru May of 2018.
· HP 400 printer will be available thru June of 2018.
· Inquiry was raised regarding availability of an application interface to assist in technology inventory and forecasting.
· Approval of Minutes
· The minutes from the October 5, 2017 meeting were approved. 
· Lee updated the group that the WebUI 30-second delay login load has been resolved.
· Mock testing for the cloud is currently in progress. 
· Portal security issue has been resolved with favorable feedback. Next target is to fix the Test environment.
· Lee reviewed the GST quote for HP 800 G3 Non-Touch AIO and HP 800 G3 Touch AIO.
· Discussions regarding a tracking system software that is WIFI accessible and can be customized based on end user needs like in the case of DSPS department.
· John S. expressed the necessity to conduct testing and some type of a marketing push before the official “go-live” of Student Portal. Lee firmly believes that the students being very resilient, will quickly adapt when the Student Portal gets rolled out with or without notice.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Sergio R. reported that some folks at SCC campus has noticed an increase of spam emails in the last two weeks. Jesse G. expounded on the types of email being received; is it a real spam or is it vendor solicitation/junk email? He encouraged the group to send samples of those emails to him for analysis.

Information Distributed
· GST quote for HP 800 G3 Non-Touch AIO and HP 800 G3 Touch AIO


Next Meeting: December 7, 2017
2:30 to 4:00 p.m. in the Board Room (DIST-107)

Adjournment
Lee adjourned the meeting at 4:15 p.m. 
